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NOTICE OF LOCK REOPEN TO TRAFFIC 
 
 

WD MAYO L&D No. 14, NM 319.6 
 
 

McCLELLAN-KERR ARKANSAS RIVER 
NAVIGATION SYSTEM, OKLAHOMA 

 
 
WD Mayo L&D No. 14 has been reopened to Navigation traffic.  The Lock was previously 
closed due to high flows on the McClellan-Kerr Arkansas River Navigation System. The 
flows have now dropped to safe levels to operate the lock.     
 
Waterway users are asked to check with Lock No. 14 for the latest information.  Questions 
or request for additional information concerning this notice should be directed to Mr. 
Robert Steiner; Navigation Operation Manager:  918-607-0952 or Mr. Rodney Beard; 
Navigation Project Manager:  918-775-4475 ext 5890. 
 
 
 
               
 
       //signed// 
 
       Earl Groves 
       Chief, Operations Division 


